
News From the Twos

 Important Dates
Monday, February 24th-Online 

scholastic orders are due

March 3rd-7th –Dr.  Seuss week!

Monday, March 24th – PlayU 

Field Trip

Classroom Reminders
Please return February family 

projects as soon as possible. 

The weather is expected to be a 

bit warmer next week so please 
send in snow gear if we don’t 

already have it! 

What we’re learning…
This week we learned more 

about ocean animals! We 

made handprint crabs and 
painted rainbow fish with 

celery! We read The 
Rainbow Fish and learned 

about the importance of 

sharing with our friends.
Mrs. Sugar came in with her 

family to visit and celebrate 
Theo’s birthday on 

Wednesday. She sang us a 

bunch of new songs and we 
got to play with a 

parachute! 
On Thursday, we worked on 

developing our gross motor 

skills by jumping on the 
trampoline and walking on 

the balance beam!
Next week we will learn 

about pirates, mermaids and 

dental health!

February 17th- 21st  
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